
Prescription Pick-Up Changes 
• Beginning Monday, September 28th, 2020, patients will be allowed to 

pick up their medication orders at the pharmacy window once again. 
– *reminder, you need to go through the front door triage before entering the 

building

– *if you are sick, please stay in your car*

• Yellowhawk Pharmacy staff will continue to make deliveries to the 
Yellowhawk  parking lot.

• Home delivery coordination through the Community Wellness 
Department for those who prefer these options.

• The new drive-thru pharmacy window is scheduled for completion in 
December 2020.
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